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Letters to the Editor

July 11,2000
Dear Editor of the Journal:

Enclosed please find [the subscription and a donation]....I thoroughly enjoy the calibre
of articles the Journal brings to my attention. | find the book reviews to be of special interest
as they allow me to become aware of what is being published and relates to our Mennonite
and Anabaptist heritage.

Allow me to bring to your attention the book I published two years ago: The Odyssey of
Escapes from Russia. Part1 gives some pertinent history of the nineteenth and twentieth
century Russia and the events which led up to the eighteen different escapes out of Russia
across the Amur River to Harbin, China in 1928-1932. Partll, The Saga of Anna K., is the
personal story of one of these escapees. It would appear to me that some of your Journal
readers would be interested in these stories....Mennonite Books in Winnipeg has copies of
this book in their inventory. Plans are underway for a second printing.....

Most sincerely yours,
Wilmer A. Harms, M.D.
2904-B lvy Drive

North Newton KS 67117






